
FROM THE  
DEKALB COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

 

The DeKalb County Health Department is again scheduling appointments for early childhood 

immunizations and back to school vaccinations.  To be eligible for this vaccine the patient must meet 

one of the following requirements: 

 Have Medicaid 

 Have no private insurance 

 Be an American Indian 

 Be an Alaskan Native 

Please call (260) 925-2220 to schedule an appointment. 


